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Estero Park hosts free “Movie in the Park” 
 
Estero, FL, Jan. 10, 2022 – Enjoy a free movie under the stars sponsored by Pet Dental Center and Lee 
County Parks & Recreation at 6 p.m. Saturday, Jan. 22, at Estero Park, 9200 Corkscrew Palms Blvd., 
Estero. 
 
The PG-rated fantasy adventure “Harry Potter and the Sorcerer’s Stone” will be the main feature to 
celebrate the movie’s 20th anniversary. The movie is an adaption of the first of J.K. Rowling’s novels 
about Harry Potter, a boy who learns on his eleventh birthday that he is the orphaned son of two powerful 
wizards and possesses unique magical powers of his own. He is summoned from his life as an unwanted 
child to an English boarding school for wizards. 
 
Guests are encouraged to bring blankets, chairs and snacks to this rain or shine event. Southern Sno 
Balls will be available for purchase. 
 
For directions and information for Estero Park, call the center at 239-533-1470. 
 
For more information about Lee County Parks & Recreation locations, amenities and other special 
events, visit www.leeparks.org, call 239-533-7275 or email leeparks@leegov.com.  
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